
July 20, 2022  

Truett Smith  

City of Bryant  
210 Southwest Third St.,  
Bryant, AR 72022  

RE: All Paws Pet Wash (Hope Job# 22-0982)  

Dear Truett:  
On behalf of the property owner, Hope Consulting is requesting a non standard building 
approval for this project. 

The developer of this project is Deir, Inc   

Contact information:  
Justin Denney 
870-917-0007 
Kdenney1977@gmail.com 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns or if I can be of any further  
assistance.  

Sincerely,  

Jonathan Hope  




